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Our School Value focus is: LOVE 

Welcome back to the second half of the Spring Term! 

School Closure Consultation – 

Pupil Voice 

The local authority has asked 

the school to gather the views 

of pupils regarding the 

consultation for closure as 

they believe it is important 

that pupil voice is heard 

during this process. We would 

ask that you ensure you have 

spoken to your child about 

the consultation before next 

week as that is when we plan 

to gather their views. 

Thank you. 

Parent-Teacher Evenings 

Below are the times and dates for 

this term’s parent-teacher 

consultations. 

Thursday 14th March  

3:20-4:20 and 5:00-5:30 for Oak, 

Birch and Lime  

Friday 15th March  

3:20-4:30 Additional session for Oak 

Details on how to book will be sent 

nearer the time. 

SATs information sessions for parents 

We would ask parents in Year 6 and Year 2 

make every effort to attend this meeting. This 

is to find out how you can support your child to 

do their best in the upcoming SATs 

assessments. 

For parents of children in Year 6 

Monday 4th March 3:20pm-3:50pm 

For parents of children in Year 2 

Tuesday 19th March 3:20pm-3:50pm 



BIRCH 
This week Birch have started to 

read ‘The Pied Piper of Hamelin’ 

rewritten by Michael Morpurgo. 

They have made a fantastic start 

of writing informal letters from 

the perspective of one of the 

characters in the story. They have 

used success criteria to make sure 

they include the correct layout and 

structure of a letter. 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day and World Book Day fun is being 

planned!! Look out for further details soon!!! 


